Chuck Weber, P.E.
Water Department Director
City of Tampa

Chuck Weber has served as director of the City of Tampa Water Department since May 2015.

His career started at WaterOne, a utility in Kansas, where he held various positions for 23 years before moving to Tampa.

Weber is a graduate of the University of Kansas with degrees in civil and environmental engineering. He is a registered professional engineer in Florida and Kansas, and he holds a Class IV Water Operator license from the State of Kansas.
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He serves on the Florida Water Environment Association Utility Council and has been an active member of the American Water Works Association for over 25 years.
